
The Hillsdale Blvd/US-101 Bicycle and Pedestrian Bridge project will construct a new bridge over US-101. This project will provide an 
alternative route over US-101 for bicyclists and pedestrians who currently use Hillsdale Blvd to cross the freeway. The bridge will 
provide a separate path for the exclusive use of bicyclists and pedestrians and minimize conflict with vehicles. This bridge will also 
complete the bicycle network connection from the Hillsdale Caltrain Station to the neighborhoods east of US-101 and Foster City. 
 
You are invited to attend a community workshop held by the City of San Mateo to discuss and review different bridge types to be 
considered for the Hillsdale Bicycle/Pedestrian Bridge. Please join us to provide input on preferred bridge designs, and learn about 
the associated costs.  
 
Who:  Open to all 

Where: San Mateo Police Department 
 200 Franklin Pkwy, San Mateo, CA 94403 

When:  Wednesday, February 5, 2014, 7:00pm—9:00pm 

Why: To weigh in on the design of a bicycle/pedestrian 
 bridge visible to all who drive US-101! 

Light snacks and refreshments will be provided. 
 
For more information please visit the project’s website at:  
http://www.cityofsanmateo.org/hillsdale101 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP (February 5, 2014) 
Bicycle/Pedestrian Bridge Project:  Hillsdale Blvd/US-101 

Meeting Location 

Those requiring accommodation for this meeting should notify the Public Works Department 24 hours prior to the meeting at 650-522-7300. 
For questions and concerns relating to this project, please contact Jonathan Strange at (650) 522-7334 or jstrange@cityofsanmateo.org 
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